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Radio Control Society 
 

 

Monthly Meeting: November 8, 2022 

 Meeting Minutes 

 

Call to order:7:02 pm 
 

Tonight, eleven members participated in the Club’s general meeting at the Sunnyslope 
Improvement Association Hall.  Thank you to all that participated.  
 

New members or guests: Guest Ken Crow dropped off some free items 

 

Minutes   Reading of the minutes  

• The President asked if all had a chance to read October minutes, 
then asked for a motion to approve. 

• Motion by:  Rob      Second by:  Jim 

• All were in favor to approve the minutes of the October meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

• The current treasurer’s report was not given; the Treasurer was absent. 
 

General Announcements  

• Paul Fleming’s Build updated 

• Winter Build in Progress: No ARFS and no crash repairs this year. 

• We will be holding the “White Elephant” gift exchange next month for those who wish to 
participate. Bring a wrapped gift, limited to no more than $15. 

• We will be voting on 2023’s officers next month. 

• Don’t forget that Indoor Flying is once again on at Marcus Whitman School on Friday’s 
from 6:00 to 9:00 pm. Check the website for closures; there are some. 

• The remainder of this year’s meetings will be at the Sunnyslope Improvement 
Association Hall starting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

First Saturday Flying Events 

• The 2023 First Saturday Competition will resume at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, April 1st.  A 
meeting of those interested will held one week earlier on Saturday, March 25th, in 
conjunction with the Maiden Flight Day of the Winter Build Challenge.  



 
 

 

Events (tentatively)  

 

• The Monroe Expo is planned for the third weekend of April, 2023; actual dates and times 
to be announced. 

 

Safety:  KC reiterated that there is to be no flying on the structure side of the runway! 

 

Field Maintenance  

• There was a special work party Saturday, Nov. 5th to repair the most recent vandalism at 
the field.  Numerous roof panels (10 at least) were removed from our canopy in what looked 
like an attempt to take them. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• New membership forms for 2023 are on the web site and you may start paying dues for 
2023 anytime. I encourage you to re-new early.  Also make sure to re-new your AMA. 

• Slim will host an Open Shop at his house on Tuesday Nov. 15th starting at 7:00 p.m.  
6117 Patrosa Ln. SE 
Port Orchard, WA 98367 
(360) 871-8415 

• KC is going to check on vandalism insurance costs and the cost of setting up a security 
camera.  He will report back at the December meeting. 

• Nominations for next year’s officers were held: 
President  ...............................  KC 
Vice President  .......................  Tim Stebbins (volunteer) 
  Jim Wilke 
Treasurer/Secretary  ...............  Floyd Dunaway 

Additional nominations will be open at the December meeting, followed by the election. 
 

Show and Tell:  None 

 

Comments from the Membership:   

• A comment was made about slope soaring – We don’t have any slopes nearby. 
 

Adjourned: 7:37 pm 


